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Wednesday 16th December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 4, 5 and 6 Parents, 
 
 

This Academic Year’s Residential Visits 
 
 

We pride ourselves on being able to offer residential visits for children in Years 4, 5 and 6 – Hooke 
Court in March (Year 4), France in May (Year 5) and Condover Hall in May (for Year 6). 
 
I am conscious that I haven’t written to parents about these visits this year as it rather feels like 
stating the obvious – due to the current circumstances with Covid-19, these are definitely unable to 
go ahead. 
 
We are really sorry that this is the case but I am sure you understand the reasons why. We have 
been working hard to ensure that children still enjoy a broad and balanced curriculum, with a wide 
range of memorable activities. This will remain the case throughout this academic year. 
 
We sincerely hope that at some point we will be able to take all the children out on day trips and we 
will certainly be making plans to ensure that our Year 6 cohort will be able to safely enjoy special 
activities in the summer term – we know how important these are in the transition from primary to 
secondary school. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Keep safe and well. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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